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          Harmony Day 

 

Dear parents and caregivers 

Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It’s about 
inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. 

To celebrate Harmony Day students can wear something orange to school 

next Monday 21 March 2022.  

 

Students will participate in activities at school to learn about and celebrate 

Australia’s cultural diversity.  

 

   

 

  Ms G Goldfinch                                                                      

Principal                                                                                 
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